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CIRCULAR 

Sub: Change in College Bus Timings-Notice-Reg. 

**** 

Dear Students, 

Please be informed that the college buses on the following routes will arrive 30 minutes 

earlier than their usual schedule with effect from 6 December 2024: 

1. Kalapet 

2. Lawspet 

3. JIPMER 

4. Villiyanur 

The buses on the Neyveli, Cuddalore, and Chidambaram routes will continue to operate as per the 

regular timings. 

This change is effective immediately until further notice, and students are advised to be at 

their stops as per the rescheduled timings. The adjustment is due to the diversion of traffic on the 

Puducherry-Cuddalore ECR route for maintenance work on the Edaiyapalayam bridge. 

The institute has taken necessary measures to operate the college buses smoothly. 

However, in the event of any disruption in bus service due to road blockages, affected students are 

requested to make alternative arrangements to reach the college. If there is any delay in reaching 

the college, the concerned students shall inform their respective HODs. 
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Copy to:  

1. All concerned 

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

    3. The File                        


